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“Everything we can be, with Christ in our hearts.” 

Staying Safe Online 
This week, we joined in the national Safer Internet 
Week and thought about how we can best keep 
ourselves safe, whilst enjoying the many benefits of 
the Internet – it’s a wonderful thing, as you can see 
from our year 4’s creative painting of what the internet 
might look like. Take a look at the safety tips, read the 
school’s web page, which is full of good advice and 
links…..and stay safe! 
 

Follow me… 

http://stjohnvianney.sites.schooljotter2.com/curriculum/esafety


Reminders and Notices 
• Height and Weight Checks for Reception Class and Year 6 have been 

postponed - a new date will be advised shortly. 

• Friday 15th February is the last day of this half term.  School finishes at the 
normal time of 3.30pm. 

• Absence Notes - These must be handed to the class teacher on the first day 
of your child's return to school.  Please follow this procedure as 
unauthorised absences have to be reported to the Educational Welfare 
Officer.  

• Parent / Teacher Consultation Booking. Boards now available for sign-up.  

• Lost property: Once again overflowing with all manner of label-less clothing. 
PLEASE take a few minutes to label all uniform. 

Dates 
 

Key Dates: 

• Feb 14th – Class 4 Roman Day 

• Feb 15th – Class 5 Assembly 

• Feb 18th to Feb 22nd – Half Term 

• Feb 26th – Parent / Teacher Consultations 

• Feb 28th - Parent / Teacher Consultations 

• Mar 1st – Class 1 Assembly 

• Mar 5th – Daniel Morden (Storyteller) Visit 

• Mar 6th –  Ash Wednesday Service @ SJV 

• Mar 7th – World Book Day 

• Mar 15th Class 3 Assembly 

• Mar 29th – Class 4 Assembly 

• Apr 5th – Last day of term (1:15pm finish) 

Friends of SJV News 
Ms. Escorcio stepping down from Chair to Vice Chair, and Ms. 
Quilliec is taking on the position of Chair going forward. We 
are all immensely grateful both for Ms. Escorcio’s efforts over 
the last year, and for Ms. Quilliec for agreeing to take on the 
role going forward. Our Friends are amazing – we are so lucky 
to have them! 



The SJV Daily News 

Six of the Best! 
Tudor history comes to life in Class 5 

Sometimes, there’s nothing like hearing it from the horses mouth! This week, Class 5 
invited the embodiment of King Henry VIII to the school for a up-close and personal 
history lesson. 

They got to meet, talk with and ask questions of one of the most iconic figures in 
British history. Also on the agenda was a spot of jousting in the hall, an opportunity for 
a photoshoot with Henry, an insight about Tudor health, hygiene, schooling and, of 
course, his infamous relationships with his six wives. An outstanding day of learning 
and great fun too! 
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‘Good’ King Hal retells ‘His Story’ 





 

Bright Lights, Big City! 
Year one have been learning about cities around the world, and much 
about our very own London! They have made some incredible models, 
from the familiar cityscapes of London, to cities from Albania and to 
African villages. 
I spent a lovely morning with them, talking about what they’d learned 
and how they’d built their models, painted their pictures or created 
their wonderful diaries! Well done parents on sharing this time with 
your children – an absolute pleasure! 





 

Be Safe, Have Fun 
We had lots to share at 
this morning’s Internet 
Safety assembly – the 
best advice is, be 
respectful, tell an adult 
if you see something 
you don’t like! 
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